
 
 
 
April 12, 2018 
 
Chair and Members, Corporate Service Committee, 
 
“Poutine Feast Ontario Inc” would like to hold our 1st annual poutine festival at Victoria Park, 
London Ontario on May 24th to 27th 2018. 
 
We are a group of vendors with over 50 years experience between us, that have formed a 
company to bring a wide variety of one of Canada’s favourite foods, poutine, to around 10 cities 
across Ontario. There will be approx 10 to 12 vendors most selling poutine with a few desserts 
such as Ice Cream, Mini Donuts and lemonade, along with this we will have a beer tent and 
music for festival goers to enjoy. We will be open Thursday, Friday, and Saturday from 11am to 
9pm and on Sunday from 11am to 8pm.  We are working with GOT GAME as they will be 
holding the Street Ball Hockey Tournament the weekend also and have partnered with us to 
bring in the food. We will have a poutine judging contest and possible a Poutine eating contest 
where we will have festival goers and various local personalities compete. We hope to have 
approx. 30,000 in attendance. 
 
We understand that there are many regulations and permits require to hold such an event and are 
in contact with the appropriate departments and agency’s to be sure that all are adhered to. We 
will send in our Insurance Certificate with all other certificates/permits required.  
 
We feel this will be a wonderful event for London as we hope to draw people from all over to 
come and experience the festival and the beautiful parks London has to offer. We look forward 
making this a successful and annual event, and invite you to come visit us. 
 
Thank You 
 
 
Susan Jones 
 


